
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 8, 2017 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3398 
 
RE: Advice No. 356 for CenturyTel of Oregon d/b/a CenturyLink PUC OR Tariff No. 6. 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for electronic filing are revisions for the CenturyTel of Oregon d/b/a CenturyLink Tariff No. 6.  
The following revisions are being submitted with a proposed effective date of December 11, 2017. 
 

Section Page Revision 
5 20 1st 

 
This filing expires a promotional offer that is no longer available as Pure Broadband Bundle (a.k.a. Pure 
Bundle) was previously grandfathered this year and is now limited to existing customers.  Customers are 
not impacted by this change. 
 
Consideration and timely approval of these pages are respectfully requested.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions regarding this filing at zarneisha.dixon@centurylink.com or 913-353-7090. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zarneisha Dixon 
 
cc:  Phil Grate, CenturyLink 
 John Felz, CenturyLink 
 
 
OR 16-PC03X UT 
 

ZARNEISHA DIXON 
Tariff Analyst III 

Zarneisha.Dixon@Centurylink.com 
600 New Century Parkway 

New Century, KS 66031 
Mailstop: 1D222 

Tel: (913) 353-7090 
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CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink 
 
OR PUC No. 6 Section 5 
 First Revised Page 20 
 Cancels Original Page 20 
 

COMPETITIVE RESPONSE 
 
  
RESERVED FOR FUTURE USE 
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(D) 
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